PAC32-R-1583 B Meeting 27/09/2018

An Roinn Dli agus Cirt
agus Comhionannais
Department of Justice
and Equality

Ms Margaret Falsey
Committee Secretariat
Committee of Public Accounts

Your ref(s): PAC32-1-954 and PAC32-1-1002
18 September, 2018
Re: Request for information in relation to community CCTV schemes

Dear Ms. Falsey,

| refer to your previous correspondence requesting information for the Committee of
Public Accounts in relation to a number of points concerning CCTV schemes.

| note the Committee’s preference for a coordinated response on this matter. In line
with this, the Department is engaging with An Garda Siochana and the Local
Government Management Agency (LGMA). Work is ongoing on the preparation of
information for the response, however, more time will be required before this is ready.

It is intended that a joint response will issue to the Committee by the end of this month.

Yours sincerely,

_ o) ZWZHA)

Crénan
Private Secretary to the Secretary General

51 St. Stephen’s Green, Dublin 2, D02 HK52 / 51 Faiche Stiabhna, Baile Atha Cliath 2, D02 HK52
Telephone / Teileafén/: +353 1 602 8316 Lo-call / iosghlao: 1890 221 227
E.mail / Riomhphost: secretarvgeneral@justice.ie | www.justice.ie



CREMINS
Typewritten Text
PAC32-R-1583 B  Meeting 27/09/2018





